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Monday 31st August 2020
Dear Parents and Guardians
I am writing to you to welcome everyone back to school!
We return on Wednesday 2nd September 2020.   (Staff training day on Tuesday 1st September 2020).
We are open at the normal school times, with all children going directly to their classes between 8.50-9am, and collection from their classrooms at 3.25am for Reception, Years 1 and 2; and 3.30pm for Years 3-6.
We are really looking forward to school starting, and we intend to provide some normality for the children with their education and seeing their friends again.

Of course there are a number of restrictions in society which permeate also in school, but we have learnt to adapt and deal with the ‘new normal’.

As a school to be Covid-safe, hygiene and safety are fundamental, and we will continue to build on the good work the staff and children did with this before the summer, into the new school year.

We have had another deep clean of the school, with much thanks to Mrs Lewis and Miss Churms for their incredible work over the summer.

We have continued with our investment in the school building to further improve safety and hygiene, with more infra-red taps and heaters installed, and new urinals and radiators in the toilets!  We have also had most areas around school decorated.  We also have new flooring in a number of areas.  We are also looking to install two new trim trails, in both the infant and junior playgrounds, as a way to reward our children for their patience over past six months.
We are also aiming to introduce Parentpay soon, which will allow online payments for dinners and trips (once we are allowed!).

If all goes well, we will look to reintroduce more clubs and activities normally associated with our school, but firstly we will endeavour to have a good start to 2020/21, and pray that things get better and we can stay in school all year.
Yours sincerely

Mr P. Eaton

Headteacher
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